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Miller, Debra

From: Struckmeyer, Richard
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 10:30 AM
To: Ewersmann, Gerard
Cc: Jack Buddenbaum
Subject: RE: Application for Exempt Distribution License - NRC's RAI Dated May 16, 2017- 

USNRC Control # 594651

Mr. Ewersmann: 
 
Your responses to questions 1 through 8 in the RAI were satisfactory.  The only items for which you did not 
provide a response were numbers 9 and 10.  You were asked to confirm that you understand the requirements 
contained in the cited regulations.   
 
Assuming that you can provide this confirmation, I would be ready to issue the exempt-distribution license as 
soon as I receive a copy of your possession license.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
Richard K. Struckmeyer 
Materials Safety Licensing Branch 
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal, and Rulemaking Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
301-415-5477 
 
 
 
 

From: Ewersmann, Gerard [mailto:Gerard.Ewersmann@cevalogistics.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 2:53 PM 
To: Struckmeyer, Richard <Richard.Struckmeyer@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Jack Buddenbaum <jack.buddenbaum@plexsci.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Application for Exempt Distribution License ‐ NRC's RAI Dated May 16, 2017‐ USNRC Control 
# 594651 
 
Hi Richard, 
 
I was talking with Jack and he asked me to send an email about our Exempt Distribution License for CEVA Logistics 
(NRC's RAI Dated May 16, 2017‐ USNRC Control # 594651).  We would just like to confirm that the only thing the NRC 
still needs is the State Of California’s Radioactive Material License which we should have soon.   Thanks, Jerry 
 
 
Kind regards, 

Jerry Ewersmann 
Project Manager, New Business Implementations 
 
CEVA Logistics / 3661 Collins Lane, Louisville, KY 40245 USA / www.cevalogistics.com  
M (832) 878‐6696/  Gerard.Ewersmann@cevalogistics.com   
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Making business flow 
 

 

 
NVOCC Services are provided by CEVA as agents for and on behalf of Pyramid Lines Limited trading as 
Pyramid Lines. 
This e-mail message is intended for the above named recipient(s) only. It may contain confidential information 
that is privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this e-mail and any attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-
mail by error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to this e-mail and deleting the message 
including any attachment(s) from your system. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance. 
Although the company has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the 
company cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.  


